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represented 75 percent of the total value of assets in the Statement of Fixed Assets and was therefore
considered material.

Key recommendations: Total = 4, high priority = 2

The four recommendations aim to ensure the following: (a) achievement of the organization's strategic
objectives (Recommendation 1 - medium priority); (b) reliability and integrity of financial and operational
information (Recommendation 2 - high priority, and Recommendation 3 - medium priority); (c) safeguarding of
assets (Recommendation 4 - high priority).

For high (critical) priority recommendations, prompt action is required to ensure that UNDP is not exposed to
high risks. Failure to take action could result in major negative consequences for UNDP. All high (critical) priority
recommendations are presented below:

Advances recorded as

expenditure (Issue 2)

Asset records not

updated (Issue 4)

Advances amounting to $33,596 given to responsible parties were recorded as
expenditure at the point of making the advances rather than upon receipt of
supporting documentation for cash incurred.

Recommendation: The Office should record advances given to responsible
parties as advances and only record them as expenses when accounted for with
satisfactory financial reports and verified supporting documents.

The Project had three assets valued at $3,252 that were stolen/lost more than a
year ago but remained in its assets register.

Recommendation: The Office should update its Statement of Fixed Assets in a
timely manner and conduct regular reconciliations to ensure asset records reflect
the actual assets under the possession of the Project.

Implementation status of previous OAI audit recommendations: Report No. 1336, 24 October 2014.
Total recommendations: 5

Implemented: 5

Management comments and action plan

The United Nations Resident Coordinator and UNDP Resident Representative accepted all of the
recommendations and is in the process of implementing them. Comments and/or additional informatioi
provided have been incorporated into the report, where appropriate.
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